
Draft Minutes of the Deerfield Energy Committee  

March 19, 2024  

The Deerfield Energy Committee met one March 19, 2024, at the George B. 
White Building.

Wes Golomb, chair, called the meeting to order at 5:30 PM. Also present 
were members Erroll Rhodes and Barbara Mathews and guest Chris Porter 
from Porter Electric in Deerfield.

Mr. Rhodes moved to accept the minutes from the previous meeting, Mr. 
Golomb seconded and all members voted in favor. 

Mr. Porter introduced himself and his company to the committee. The 
committee members and Mr. Porter then discussed the possibility of offering 
another Solar Up program in town. 


The committee reviewed the Revision Energy proposal for a solar installation 
on the GBW site. Mrs. Mathews was in touch with Rachel Eades of Revision 
who stated that we need to know more about the condition of the GBW roof 
before she can make further recommendations.


Mr. Golomb will try to get more information on the specifications of the GBW 
roof to help analyze its potential for roof top solar.


Mr. Golomb moved to adjourn the meeting at 6:52 pm and Mr. Rhodes 
seconded. All members voted in favor. 

Respectfully submitted on April18, 2024, 

Barbara Mathews 
 Recording Clerk 


